

improving young lives every day

Mr Bim Sandhu The Santon Group Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road W5 5SA

14th June 2017

'the PROPS' 26th Annual Property Awards Lunch in aid of Variety, the Children's Charity

Tuesday, 23rd May 2017 London Hilton on Park Lane

Dear Bim,

On behalf of Variety, the Children's Charity, we would like to thank you very much for purchasing a table at this year's PROPS® Awards Lunch and again for your wonderfully generous donation of £25,000.

We appreciate your support so much, as the work that we are able to do is thanks to supporters like you. It makes a tremendous difference to the lives of children and young people throughout the UK, who are sick, disabled or disadvantaged.

You will be delighted to know that 'the PROPS' lunch exceeded all expectations and raised near to £300,000 towards Variety's wheelchair programme. In the 26 year history of 'the PROPS' we have raised over £10 million for Variety, the Children's Charity. Thank you for helping us to achieve this goal.

If you would like to discuss attending next year's event or any sponsorship opportunities at 'the PROPS' please do not hesitate to contact the Variety Events Team at events@variety.org.uk or on 0207 428 8100.

Yours sincerely

Neil Sinclair 'the PROPS' Chair

Variety House, 93 Bayham Street, London NW1 0AG T: 020 7428 8100 F: 020 7428 8111 E: info@variety.org.uk

www.variety.org.uk Registered Charity No. 209259 (England & Wales) and No. SC038505 (Scotland)